
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Junior and Leaving Certificate Exams 2022 Guidelines 

 

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students, 

First and foremost, we would like to take this opportunity to wish you the very best of luck in 
your state exams. Your hard work, resilience a determination will pay off over the next little 
while.  

Please note the following: 

• For the first exam on Wednesday 8th June, you must be in uniform and in your seat in 
the exam centre by 9AM sharp.  

• For all other exams you must be in your seat 15 minutes before the exam.  
• It is your responsibility to know when your exam begins and be here on time. - You 

will not be allowed enter the exam centre after the first 30 minutes of the exam.  
• All exam timetables are available on the school website. 
• You will not be allowed to leave in the last 10 minutes of the exam.  
• All phones must be left outside the exam centres with the exam attendant  
• No smart watches will be allowed in the exam centre, ensure you have a normal 

watch.  
• You must bring your own pens, pencils, calculators, maths sets – no equipment will be 

allowed to be shared.  
• If you leave the exam to use the toilet you must sign the book with exam attendant 

and they will accompany you.  
• Students must bring food as the canteen does not operate during exam time. 
• NB: If you leave the exam early or have a half day you need to be collected from the 

school premises. 

Good luck to you all, 

_________________________ 

Rachel O’ Connor, 

Principal. 


